August 16, 1995
EA 95-131

Dennis J. Heath, Jr.
[HOME ADDRESS DELETED
UNDER 10 CFR 2.790)

SUBJECT: ACKNOWLEDGEMENT OF REPLY TO NOTICE OF VIOLATION
Dear Mr. Heath:

This letter acknowledges receipt of your letter dated August 8, 1995, replying
to the Notice of Vi~lation dated July 12, 1995, regarding your fitness-for-
duty test taken on may 16, 1995. We have reviewed your corrective actions and
have no further questions at this time.

We understand that, in accordance with Northern States Power Company’s
evaluation of your fitness-for-duty, per their program, and your medical
qualifications pursuant to 10 CFR 55.33(a)(1) and ANSI/ANS 3.4-1983, you have
resumed licensed duties at the Monticello Nuclear Generating Plant.

Sincerely,
/8/ Geoffrey E. Grant

Geoffrey E. Grant, Director
Division of Reactor Safety

Docket No., 55-31755
License No. OP-30871

cc: E. Watzl, Vice President,
Nuclear Generation
W. J. Hili, Plant Manager
B. J. Sawatzke, Training Department

bce:  PUBLIC-AO2Y
J. Lieberman, OE
S. Guenther, NRR/HOLB
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